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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3811 by Martinez Fischer (Relating to the enforcement by certain local governmental

entities and campus police departments of state and federal laws governing immigration.),
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to remove a prohibition on local entities or police
departments endorsing a policy that would prohibit or materially limit the enforcement of
immigration laws.

According to the Texas A&M System, the University of Texas System, the Texas State University
System, the Texas Tech University System, the University of North Texas System, the University
of Houston System, and Tyler Junior College, no fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, the bill would not have a fiscal impact on
counties.

According to the Texas Municipal League, the bill would not have a significant fiscal impact on
cities.

Source Agencies: 710 Texas A&M University System Administrative and General Offices,
720 The University of Texas System Administration, 758 Texas State
University System, 768 Texas Tech University System Administration,
769 University of North Texas System Administration, 783 University of
Houston System Administration, 985 Tyler Junior College
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